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.]anuary 13, 1965 " ADDRESS REPLY TO:

0il Conservation Commissimn
State of llew Mexico

P. 0. Box 1930

Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen

POST OFFICE BOX 1384
JAL, NEW MEXICO

This is to advise that on January 12, 1965, the Shell 0il Company's
Taylor Glenn No. 1, Blinebry gas well, located in Unit K of Section 3,
Township 21, Range 37, Lea County, New Mexico, was disconnected from
El Paso Natural Gas Company's gathering system due to being reclassified
to an oil well.
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cc: Elvis
E. A,
F. N,
R. T.
V. M

- Utz, Oil Conservation

Scearce
Woodruff
Wright
Plummer

Sam Smith

Shell 0il Company
Measurement Department

File

Yours very truly,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

A ririth 1) A o
Kenneth N. Gordon
Dispatching Department

Commission, Santa Fe, N. M.



